
Mr.Irie Yosuke, Japanese Shakuhachi player 

performed at the Namibia Youth Orchestra and  

the Moreson Special School（6, 7 March 2025） 
2025/3/7 

 

On 6 March 2025, Japanese professional Shakuhachi(Japanese traditional 

bamboo flute) player Mr. Irie Yosuke visited the Namibia Youth Orchestra 

and gave a demonstration and performance of the Shakuhachi. 

 

Mr. Irie also taught the learners how to play the Shakuhachi, and played  

in an ensemble with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On 7 March, Mr. Irie visited Moreson Special School and gave a 

performance and explanation of the Shakuhachi. He received a warm welcome 

from the students. 


